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Department of Public Health,  
School of Medicine,  
University of Patras,  
26500 Rio Patras, Greece 

 

 

Dear editor, 

 

For preparing the manuscript for the invited article titled “Complex PTSD: 

The need to consolidate a distinct clinical syndrome or to reevaluate features 

of psychiatric disorders following interpersonal trauma?” with the ID: 

03529369, there was no clinical research and no human subjects involved. 

Thus, an Institutional Review Board Approval was not required and neither 

Signed informed consent forms. 

Therefore, the Institutional Review Board Approval Form or Document is not 

applicable.  

 
 

Best regards, 

Eleni Jelastopulu, MD, PhD, Professor  

Manuscript’s Supervisor and Corresponding Author 


